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Comments: [External Email]Lutsen Mountians Ski Area Expansion Project

[External Email]

If this message comes from an unexpected sender or references a vague/unexpected topic;

Use caution before clicking links or opening attachments.

Please send any concerns or suspicious messages to: Spam.Abuse@usda.gov

I am not in favor of expanding the existing ski runs at Lutsen Mountain. It is already the largest ski hill in the state
and the loss of the forest is not worth the profit, or lack of profit (as people continue to ski less) that the state will
lose.

Jim Moseley

202 N Hawthorne Rd
Duluth MN 55812
218-343-9699



